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Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been another fantastic week in school  the 

children continue to work incredibly hard. This week I 

have been to see all of the children in their reading 

lessons and was delighted to see the progress the 

children are making. Our teachers are making sure 

our youngest children are becoming really fluent 

readers as quickly as possible and as we progress 

through the school the children are showing 

increased understanding of important parts of 

reading such as vocabulary, inference and prediction. 

Next week will see the official launch of our ’Book 

Club’. The children are allowed borrow a book to read 

at home or in their class from our special selection in 

the meeting room. All of the books are labelled with a 

sticker and we would be grateful if as with all school 

books they are cared for and returned.  

Have a great weekend.    

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Diary Dates:  

Monday 11th November 

Book Fair in the School Hall 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need: Non Uniform Day (£1 donation) 

Tuesday 19th November 

Tag Rugby* 

Wednesday 20th November 

Sports Hall Athletics* 

Thursday 21st November 

Relationships and Sex Education Parents Meeting* 

Friday 22nd November 

Robin Hood Theatre production (in school) 

Wednesday 27th November 

Change4Life Festival* 

*Letters to go out 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who 

has come to the Book Fair so 

far. The Book Fair is open 

again after school on Monday.  

Attendance 

Our attendance is improving we are nearly at an 

average of 95% for the year (currently 94.94%) let’s 

see if we can get this to over 95%. next week!   

Reception:  94.12% 

Year 1:  92.69% 

Year 2:  94.29%   

Year 3:  98.75% 

Year 4:  100% 

Year 5:  95.36% 

Year 6:   91.33% 

Well done Year 4—100% 

attendance this week. 

Remembrance Day 

Next week we will be selling 

poppies in school if the children 

would like to bring a donation. On 

Monday we will spend some time 

remembering the sacrifices the soldiers made for our 

freedom.   



          Chapel Champions - 8th November 

 Achievement Award Value Award: Organisation 

Reception  Theo: for working hard to learn his set 1 

sounds and asking to continue practising his 

writing. 

Malachi: for finding homes for objects he finds on 

finds on the floor. 

Year 1 Mia K: for creating sentences linking to our 

history. 

Connor: for organising himself in the morning inde-

pendently.  

Year 2 Charley: for his amazing sentences, using 

conjunctions to extend his sentences. 

Bella: Excellent organisation when sewing her sock-

osaurus Rex! 

Year 3 Ellie: for an excellent prediction in our VI-

PERS work, even using the author’s style. 

Keenan:  for being organised from  the second he 

walks into class. 

Year 4 Grace: for her excellent effort in English ses-

sions this week. 

Phoebe: for her organisation in every lesson this 

week. 

Year 5 Ellie-Mai: for a fantastic improvement in her 

punctuation. 

Ethan H: for demonstrating a greater care when or-

ganising his ideas in his book. 

Year 6 Summer R: for a flawless piece of writing 

about Ancient Egypt in her topic work. 

Abi: for organising the classroom equipment with-

out prompting—thankyou ! 

Aldi Get Set to Eat Fresh 

We are on our second poster. We need 24 

more stickers to complete it. Please keep asking for stickers and 

sending them into school. We can do it!   

TT Rockstars Challenge 

Well done to Year 6 who won the 

Rockstars challenge beating Year 5 last 

weekend. We are setting a new challenge 

this weekend from Friday to Monday 

between Year 4 and Year 5 we’ll 

announce the winner in next weeks 

newsletter.  

Children in Need 

Next Friday (15th November) we will be 

raising money for Children in Need by 

holding a non uniform day. The children 

can come in non uniform for a donation 

of £1. 


